
Ref. Ares(2019)5129758 - 07/08/2019



2

Sarah and I would be available on the afternoon of the 23rd, between 4 and 6 pm, or the 24th 
basically all day except for 4h30 to 5h30. 
 
I wish you the best for the upcoming holiday season, and I hope to meet you soon in 2019! 
 

 
 
 
 

  • Senior Manager,  Government Affairs Europe • +32  
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